
 

 

NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Appeals of the Village of Quogue, New 

York, will hold a public hearing at Village Hall, 7 Village Lane, Quogue, New York, on 

November 9, 2019, at11:00 A.M., on the following application: 

1. Application of Christopher and Michelle Ewan for front yard variances to 50 feet 

for proposed house and 45 feet for proposed house steps, a height variance within required front 

yard to 34 feet (to elevation 40) for proposed house, and a total side yard variance to 50 feet for 

proposed house.  Premises are known as 88 Dune Road. 

Dated:   October 7, 2019 
 
Aimee Buhl 
Village Clerk 
Village of Quogue 


